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11 December 2020 

Dear Parents, 
We have finally come to the end of the 2020 school year. We have faced many challenges together 

and have overcome them all with the hard work and determination from each and every role player. 

The learners have worked hard, and they can be proud of their achievements, as they await their 

end of year results. We would like to thank all the teachers for the extra work and effort they put in 

this year to ensure that no learner missed out on this year’s work, whether it was in the classroom 

or at home. We would like to thank the parents for supporting the teachers by ensuring that their 

children did all the work required of them during e-learning. Finally, we would like to thank the 

learners for their dedication to their schoolwork and the perseverance that they have shown 

throughout the year.  
 

We can’t be sure what is to come next year, but we do know that the learners at Riverside College 

are capable of handling any challenge or task given to them.  
 

All our staff members would like to wish every one of our families a Happy Festive Season. Have a 

well-deserved break and gets lots of rest. Please stay safe and return to us next year, refreshed and 

ready to start the new year. 
 

Important dates 
2021 School dates – confirmed dates 

18 January – 26 March Term 1 for teachers  

20 January – 25 March Term 1 for learners 

14 April – 25 June  Term 2 
 

Farewell 
We would like to say goodbye to Mrs. Glover in Grade 3, Mrs. Botha as well as Mrs. Chapman in 
the HS. Thank you so much for everything you have done! We will miss you all. 
 

Message from our principal Mr. D Swart 

Thank you for showing up and for doing everything in your power to make this very upside-down 
year the best it could be. There were both positive and negative outcomes this year and despite all 
the negatives our learners achieved well under the circumstances because they showed up and 
they gave it their best. Thank you for that! 
 

Have a blessed Festive Season 
Keep safe 
High School Staff 


